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The additions to 114 are preposterous. 

There are no provisions for the training in place, no provisions to create the training. 

The increase in cost by 130%+ is unwarranted. 

The extended waiting periods will ONLY harm law-abiding citizens. This is ridiculous 

in that it actually endangers the people who need to be protected. What is the waiting 

time for a Police response in your area? In mine it's 10-15 minutes. 

I firmly believe that 3075 will increase the danger to our citizens.  

 


